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DATE & TIME: 02/04/2016 @ 10AM 

 

Good morning Madam Chair; 

My name is DENNY KAY WEATHERS, I live on Hawkins Island in Prince William 

Sound. I am sending this written testimony in support of HJR 28 and strongly urge 

your committee as well all the State Legislators in Juneau to support HJR 28 as 

written.  

My husband and I come from Salmon Fishery backgrounds in Alaska, are children 

were raised on salmon fisheries and now support their families on salmon 

fisheries. These “Genetically Engineered/Modified” (GM) salmon are a danger to 

Alaska’s seafood industry as well as our livelihoods. I hope your committee 

understands how important this Resolution is to Alaska’s future.  

It would be a disaster for Alaska if these GM salmon mix with our wild or hatchery 

stocks. Labeling is another big issue…consumers need to know what they are 

buying. Juneau needs to protect Alaska’s renewable resources, please support 

HJR 28. Thank for your time. 
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